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Purchase of new skid steer unit  

 

Tim Caldwell has been working on replacing our current skid steer tractor unit, 

which is used for trail sweeping, snow removal, earth work and other general 

activities. Our current unit is 15 years old and has needed additional work each 

year. Tim obtained 3 quotes from Bobcat, Caterpillar and John Deere dealers, and 

is requesting to purchase the Bobcat unit. Funds would be available from the 

Sewer, Water, Street, and Park Funds to make the expenditures. I recommend the 

approval of the Bobcat unit. 

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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